
                                                                                                               Whittlesey Mud Walls Group
                                                                                                c/o The Town Hall
                                                                                                Market Street
                                                                                                Whittlesey
                                                                                                Peterborough
                                                                                                PE7 1BD

Minutes for 4th October

1     Present - Mesdames: Phillips, McAndrew, Mean.
                      Messrs: Shearing, Phillips, Whitwell, Boddington, Hancock, Green.
       Apologies – Barback.
2     Minutes for 6th September (2 copies) - These were signed as a true record.
3     Festival events comments - We were disappointed not to have been able to hold our
practical events, as the children liked these, but our information gazebo attracted 
attention, and hopefully may result in some new members. Eastgate is slightly outside 
the main area of activity, but hopefully it will be better next year.
4     Recent mud wall repairs - 1/ Conservative Club. Our thanks must go to Cllr David 
Mason for arranging the re-capping of their wall, and to Ross Klimczuk's company for a 
good job well done. 2/ Black Bull. The listed wall has been repaired as well as can be 
expected, with some modifications to help its longevity. 
5     Chairmans comments - It became apparent that to access the Glassmoor funding, we
first have to provide the quotes for the printing. Robert, David,  and I have therefore 
arranged to get the documents completed soon. It was also suggested that we may be 
able to do a Powerpoint presentation if there is existing equipment at a venue which we 
may be able to use.
6     Confirmed events - We will be putting a mud wall group Christmas tree at St Mary's
Christmas Tree Festival. We need to give it a catchy name, so I invite members to 
contact me with any suggestions they may have. Other activities are being planned at the
museum, which you'll be able to visit. 
7     Members involvement - The group appears to be at a point where we've made 
ourselves known and gained some interest, and need to keep the momentum going. 
There are many of our members who we don't see or hear from, who although busy, are 
interested in the group. You may have some ideas for things we can do, which will 
involve our members and be of interest to the public. We're going to start thinking 
ourselves, but please give us your ideas and thoughts. We want Whittlesey's mud walls 
to become well known and talked about.



Next meeting -

Wednesday 1st November at 10.30am.

Mike.
(scorpionmike57@googlemail.com)


